
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the formation and

education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

Graduates of Immaculate Heart of Mary strive to become:
Children of Critical Thinkers

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
APRIL 27, 2022

Dear IHM families,

Our Immaculate Heart of Mary Fun Run is scheduled for Friday, May 13, 2022 and we are super excited! This is our
last mandatory fundraiser for the 2022-2023 school year. From now until the Fun Run Day your student’s job is to go
out and get donations. The school goal is $25,000.00, individual student goal is $200.00, and minimum requirement
is $100.00. Tomorrow, students will be watching the kick-off video and, every day through May 13th, they will be
engaging in fitness exercises by watching the short Fit & Fun Break Videos. Follow the steps below to get involved:

1. WEBSITE: Please look for an email that was sent to you. Within the email, click on the direct link provided to your
student’s donation page (this is the easiest way to access your page).

2. SHARE YOUR STUDENT’S PAGE: Forward the location of our donation website to at least 10 of your friends and
family asking them to sponsor your child. Simply share your child’s pledge page by clicking on any of the share
buttons from your donation page to send an email, text, QR code or post on Facebook, Linkedin, Pinterest, Twitter,
etc.

3. DONATE ONLINE: You can donate using a credit card, PayPal, Venmo, etc. by clicking on the box: “Make a
Donation.” If you need to pay with cash or check, label an envelope with the student’s name and teacher name and
turn it into the office. The Prize Program is on the main page of the website.

4. DAILY VIDEOS: Each day, please watch the 5 min. Fit videos on your donation page. They are healthy and fun for
the entire family!

Thank you for the pledges/donations we have received so far - $1,839.00 with 11.40 % of our students participating.
We hope we can count on your generous support for this important fundraiser.  With 100% participation, we will be
able to reach our school goal of $25,000.00.  We can do it!!!

Blessings,
Ms. Bautista
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EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT!
IMPORTANT NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

While we definitely think every faculty/staff member is incredible, is there a specific
person who has stuck out to you throughout the month of April? Tell us by voting for
the Faculty/Staff Member of April here - https://forms.gle/xve5nUNPYELvLtpk8.
Teacher Appreciation Week begins next Monday. There will be no school on Monday,
May 2nd as the teachers will be out for a retreat. See p. 3 for our schedule of events.
A mother is the heartbeat of the home. Moms, join us for an early Mother’s Day
celebration on Friday, May 6th at 8 AM. Afterwards, join us for May Crowning at the
church as our 2nd and 8th graders crown our blessed mother.
ADLA’s Offices of Life, Justice & Peace and Marriage and Family Life are offering a free
mental health webinar on May 3rd at 7 PM - Caring for Our Youth: A Post-COVID Impact
on Mental Health. If you are 21+ and interested in attending, please register at
https://la-archdiocese.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ax02GLc9TdC0AsAshBSruQ
After May 17th, the cost per service hour will increase to $15 per hour, so we advise that
you take advantage of the following opportunities:

We are looking for Science Fair judges for our Science Fair, which will take place
on May 11th and 12th. To sign up, please email Mr. Perry - dperry@ihmla.org. This
will count for 1 service hour.
We will be hosting a service hour day on Saturday, May 14th from 8 AM-12 PM.
The teachers and I need help boxing up items around the school as we prepare
our classrooms for the renovations that will take place over the summer.
We are also in need of large cardboard boxes (18”x18”x16” or larger). If you have
new or gently used boxes to donate, we will offer one service hour ($10) for every
5 boxes donated.
Contact Ms. Bautista or Mrs. Giron if you are interested in earning up to 5
service hours by participating in our marketing initiative.

We have limited edition navy blue cardigans with colored IHM patches for sale at the
office. Each cardigan is $20. The majority of sizes are Youth XL and Adult S, but may fit
other sizes. Please contact Ms. Giron if you are interested.
The Archdiocese of Los Angeles mandates that all adults who work in any capacity with
or around children complete the VIRTUS® Protecting God’s Children for Adults
program. It is mandatory that all volunteers working with our students are VIRTUS
trained and fingerprinted. For more information, visit
https://lacatholics.org/education-and-training/ and https://lacatholics.org/fingerprinting/.

Immaculate Heart of Mary School
1055 N. Alexandria Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029

(323) 663 - 4611 | kbautista@ihmla.org
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WHAT’S GOING ON AT AND AROUND IHM?
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